
PGSAC, End Term Report 
 

Convenor, PGSAC:  Vivek B. 

Chair, PGSAC:  Srinivasan V. 

Senate Nominees:  Syed Moiz Ali, Mohammad Mahmood 

 

The PGSAC held only one meeting on 29th September, 2014 to discuss upon the report submitted 

by the committee which was constituted to formulate the student feedback regarding the new 

Academic System to be implemented for the future incoming batches as per the  new PG-ARC 

recommendations. The following main issues were under discussion.  

 

1) Discussion on the  feedback from Students’ Senate on ARC Report for PhD Program. 

 The commitee mainly discussed on the proposed new credit system, compulsory summer 

registration, compulsory commumication skill course and constitution of Doctoral Committee. 

The members also opined on the suggestion for the requirement of Audit grades for PhD 

students.       

2) Discussion on the  feedback from Students’ Senate on ARC Report for MTech Program. 

 The commitee discussed on the proposed additional M-Tech programs, APEC rules, new 

credit system, compulsory summer registration.  

Finally PGSAC recommended that the report be revised based on the input from the meeting and 

sent for ratification from the senate. The DPGC student nominees were informed that these 

aforementioned new changes will be coming to the DPGCs soon for discussion.  

Recommendations:  

• When the elections for the DPGC students representative happen, it is highly important to 

inform the candidates that they will also be the part of the PGSAC, a standing council of 

the student senate. They should be well informed of the importance of being in such a 

council.  

 

 

 


